Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 3:31 PM
To: ‘lisab@kobutler.com'

Subject: Incident nKJ1523250276 =- 1RP 3816
10/08/2020

Lisa Builta — KO Butler & Associates
Hello,

It had come to the attention of the Oil Conservation Division (OCD) that this site had been closed on old C-141 Form, but
never so indicated in electronic data base.
This has now been done and incident should be indicated as Closure Approved in data base.

Please keep a copy of this communication for you records as no PAPER copy will follow. Thank you.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
E.Spec.A

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.



